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Planning for New Playground at Coldwater Canyon Park 
Public Invited to Contribute to Discussion on Playground Area Planning 

  

Beverly Hills, Calif. – The City of Beverly Hills Recreation and Parks 

Commission invites the public to attend the Recreation and Parks 

Commission Meeting on Tuesday, September 27, at 2 p.m. to participate 

in the discussion of Coldwater Canyon Park playground renovation.  The 

Commission Meeting is held at Beverly Hills City Hall, Room 280-A, 

455 North Rexford Drive.  Two-hour free parking is available at the 

Rexford parking structure across from City Hall. 

 

The Commission encourages the public to attend and share their vision 

to help shape a new, innovative play space for children.   If you are 

unable to attend the meeting and would like to share your input, please 

email tangel@beverlyhills.org or send by United States Postal Service to 

City of Beverly Hills, Teri Angel, 455 North Rexford Drive, Beverly 

Hills, CA  90210.  For more information, call 310-285-2537. 
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